
Cedar Fork K-2 Science Fair 
 

March 26, 2019 
 

Dear Cedar Fork Parents & Students, 
 
 
The Science Fair for K-2nd grade is scheduled for ​Tuesday, April 30th from 
5:30-7:00 pm. ​If you are interested in participating, please sign the bottom of 
this form and return it to your child’s homeroom teacher by ​Tuesday, April 9th​. 
Please contact Hillary Emory at ​hemory@wcpss.net​ or Abigail Khatibi at 
akhatibi@wcpss.net​  with questions or concerns.  
 

 
Student Criteria for Science Fair Projects 
 

  

● You may work alone or with one other student. 
● Your project should relate to a topic you will learn about in science this year (see list 

on the Cedar Fork Website.)  
● All projects must be completed at home ​without adult support​.  
● Projects should follow the Scientific Method. Avoid researching a topic.  We want to 

see you investigate/test a concept! 
● You are not allowed to do a demonstration ​(no volcanoes erupting, etc).   
● Your project must include a display or poster ​(tri-fold boards have been used in the past). 

 

 
Drop Off & Pick Up of Projects 
 
  

●  ​Your project must be completed and dropped off at school on the morning of April 30th 
between ​ 8:45am and 9:15am. Check in at the front office, then take project to the cafeteria. 

● Your project must be taken home with you after the fair has ended on the evening of the 
Science Fair. 

 
  

For additional information and resources, please visit Cedar Fork’s website. 
 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Student Name ___________________________Teacher ______________________ Grade_______ 
 
Parent Signature __________________________ Parent Email _____________________________ 

mailto:hemory@wcpss.net
mailto:akhatibi@wcpss.net

